Sherman County School"Home of the Huskies"





October 25, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians.

It is hard to believe Parent/Teacher Conferences are nearly here. We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join us at our school for some meaningful conversations focused on the most important part of Sherman County School District, our students. We look forward to these imperative discussions that connect you with your students' education at Sherman County School.

This year, parent/teacher conferences have been scheduled for *November 8th from 12:45 p.m.* to 7:45 p.m. and the 9th from 8:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. Parents of students in grade levels $K - 6^{th}$ will be meeting with your child's classroom teacher. We will send home a flyer with a date and time for each Elementary student which will be located in their folder/binder. As for our 7th – 12th grades, we will continue using the "student-involved" conference format. We believe this format is very helpful in providing your student with an opportunity to demonstrate what they have learned and plan to achieve this school year. You and your 7th – 12th grade student are welcome to come to school at any time during the conference hours. Students will display their work, portfolio and grades, as well as, the goals they have set for themselves this year. Teachers will be available to assist your student and answer any questions you may have.

As a reminder, you have the ability to access your student's up-to-date grades and classroom assignments by checking Family Link on the school's website at www.sjshs.weebly.com. If you have forgotten your sign-in and/or password, or have not logged on before, this information can be obtained by calling Jen Berry or Audrey Rooney at the school.

If you have any questions, please call the school at 565-3500.

Sincerely,

Mike Somnis **SCS** Principal

Mile Some

Wes Owens Superintendent